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10th September 2021 
 

Jeans for Genes day 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Friday 17th September, our school will be raising money for Jeans for Genes 
charity and we would like your help in fundraising for such a worthy cause.   
 
All children can come to school in their jeans and school jumper/polo shirt, in 
exchange for a donation of £1. 
 
The £1 donation for this event will be directly donated to the charity which raises 
money for research and treatment of genetic diseases.  
 
If your child has PE on this day, they will need to bring their PE kit to school. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in your jeans for the day! 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
SEND Team 


